
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
16th May 2023 

 

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL 

The NST tour to London  

12th June to 14th June 2023 

 

Dear Y6 Parent/Carer 

 

We are really excited for our upcoming residential trip to London and are now able to 

give further details regarding the visit. 

 

Itinerary 

On Monday 12th June, we ask that children arrive at school at the earlier time of 7:30am. 

Children are to make their way to the small hall via the courtyard to drop bags and 

medical items off. Children will then go to class to be registered before departure. We 

aim to depart school at 8:00am from Cliff Hill Entrance, if parents would like to wave us 

off! 

 

Packed lunches will be required on the day of travel (Monday 12th) along with a couple 

of drinks (no glass bottles or fizzy pop) and additional snacks, if required, as we will not 

eat our evening meal until arrival at Jungle Cave at approximately 5:00pm. Please 

avoid foods with obvious nut content. 

 

A detailed itinerary of the trip is attached on an additional document. 

 

On Wednesday 14th June, we aim to arrive back at school for 5:00pm. However, we will 

communicate with parents on the day regarding this as it is subject to change. 

 

Rooms  

 

Children have now all selected up to three children they will be comfortable sharing a 

room with. Rooms at the Premier Inn are twin or triple rooms with adults situated on the 

same corridor near the exit routes. Children will be in an all-girls/ all-boys room and will 

be guaranteed to be with at least one person from their list. Children will be told their 

room allocation upon arrival in London.   

 

Packing List 

 

Children will need to pack comfortable clothing and footwear (trainers ideally) for the 

residential as we will be doing a lot of walking and will be out for the whole day once 

we leave school/the Premier Inn. Your child’s belongings need to be in one suitcase. 

Your child is responsible for carrying their own case. 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Other items needed: 

• Raincoat/ Jacket 

• Sun cream/ hat 

• Rucksack (to be carried during the day/ hold packed lunches) 

• Water bottle that can be refilled 

• Nightwear (pajamas etc.) 

 

Please note children do not need to bring bedding or towels as the hotel provides 

these. 

 

We would appreciate additional sweets/snacks not being packed as they cannot eat 

these on the coach or in their rooms. All meals apart from the initial packed lunch will 

be provided and school will take some additional suitable snacks for the children if 

needed. 

 

Pocket money - the maximum amount the children are allowed is £10. Please note this 

is the maximum, you can send less but please do not send more. All pocket money 

needs to be handed into school the week before in a labelled envelope.  The money 

will be kept by the staff until we visit the souvenir shop as this will be the only opportunity 

to spend their pocket money. 

 

Under no circumstances are mobile phones, ipods, handheld games allowed. Any 

items found will be confiscated and returned to the parents at school. 

 

Medical information 

 

Thank you for completing the medical form that has been sent out.  Although we know 

most medical needs already, if your child takes medication before/after school this will 

need to be detailed so we can administer during the trip. If your child suffers with travel 

sickness, please send them on Monday having had a tablet or medication and hand 

in to us another tablet for us to administer before the journey home.  

 

Please ensure all medication is clearly labelled and handed in to members of staff in 

the small hall on the Monday we depart. 

 

Any questions regarding the residential, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Moore & Mrs Hepworth 

Y6 Teachers 

 

 
 


